
It is with sincere regret that we inform you that Mr. Kenneth Latham 
passed away on Sunday, January 23, 2022.  However, due to his 
infl uence, the Empowering Reach Out e-Diversity Newsletter
is stronger than ever. Fatica Diana Ayers has accepted the role of 
Outreach Policy Analyst, which includes sustaining the great work that 
Ken Latham started.  Ms. Ayers has worked for the Ohio Developmental 
Disabilities Council for 35 years as the Community Living Policy 
Analyst.  This includes 20 years of close work and camaraderie with 
Ken Latham.

In the coming months, Fatica Ayers will oversee the Empowering 
Reach-Out e-Diversity Newsletter and maintain continuity with The 
Outcomes Management Group (OMG). OMG will provide insightful 
articles, introduce diversity, equity, inclusion tools, include the voices 
of individuals with disabilities, and engage readers in challenges that 
require making practical use of the newsletter.  
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ReachOut e-Diversity News is Transitioning

The purpose of “Reach Out” e-Diversity newsletter is to promote interagency collaboration and coordination that result in agencies providing 
culturally competent services to the unserved/underserved populations in Ohio.  It is the policy of the Ohio Developmental Disabilities Council to 

use person-fi rst language in items written by staff . Items reprinted or quoted exactly as they originally appear may not refl ect this policy. 

Reach Out e-Diversity News is produced by The Outcomes Management Group, Ltd.
This product is funded all or in part by the Ohio Developmental Disabilities Council.

Be empowered by this month’s focus on Board Diversity.

With Regret...

Click anywhere in this box and learn how your Board can be more diverse.


